
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 loc. 2113; 1070 Fax (632) 926-2567 

E-mail: ofFiceofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM

TO

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
DENR-Region IV-B (MIMAROPA)
Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment

REQUEST OF MR. VELLAMOR FORNAL GALANGERA FOR A 
RELOCATION SURVEY OVER HIS CLAUSED LOT IN BRGY. 
AMATONG, ODIONGAN, ROMBLON

OCT 2 5 2022

This pertains to the Memorandum dated 07 October 2022 from the Undersecretary and 
Chief of Staff, endorsing the letter of the Presidential Complaint Center, Office of the President, 
Manila addressed to the Honorable Secretary, referring the attached letter of Mr. Vellamor Fomal 
Galangera, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

May we refer the matter for your appropriate action in accordance with the existing laws, 
rules and regulations. Kindly furnish this Office and the parties concerned of the action taken citing 
document tracking no. DENRCO-OSEC-2022-002460 for record and monitoring purposes.

For compliance.

Ends.: as stated

cc: Mr. Vellamor Fornal Galangera 
Amatong, Odiongan 
Romblon

Presidential Complaint Center
Ofilce of the President 
Malacafiang, Manila 
WG‘DAVE-09-12-2022-021

Office of the Undersecretary and Chief of Staff
DENR

Office of the OIC, Assistant Secretary 
Field Operations-Luzon and Visayas

MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESOIATTY.

mailto:ofFiceofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph
http://www.denr.gov.ph

































